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students can begin to enjoy them promptly. 

Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to all our participants at our 

recent Small Schools Athletics Carnival. I have 

heard what wonderful sports our students were. It 

is always nice to see our students encouraging 

and caring for each other as is ‘The Arcadian 

Way’. The carnival was a little different this year 

however, we won’t miss out on our sport house 

dances which our students will showcase at our 

Week 6 assembly. Zone notes will be sent home 

this week. Unfortunately, there is a date clash 

with our Year 4 to 6 Canberra camp and the Zone 

Athletics Carnival. I did try to change the dates of 

camp once this was brought to my attention 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Dear parents and carers, 

Education week was a grand celebration of 

learning at Arcadia PS. The staff were so 

excited to welcome you to our Book Parade 

assembly we hope you enjoyed the band and 

choir performances. Open classrooms allowed 

our visitors to witness the students’ 

development in French and, of course, be 

immersed first hand in their learning and 

achievement. Grandparents always add another 

dimension to school events and we felt 

privileged to see so many at our open day. Our 

book parade was a fabulous event and all staff 

and students looked amazing. I have heard 

great things from our Science Fair and I am so 

glad that everyone had an opportunity to 

celebrate the achievements and learning that 

happens every day at Arcadia. 

The book fair was a great success and, thanks 

to your generosity and your children’s love of 

reading, we have five beautiful donated books 

and over $450 in commission to spend on 

library books and resources. Thank you very 

much and thank you to Mrs Feely who not only 

organised and managed the book fair but also 

processes the books efficiently to ensure the 

 Week 5 
18 Aug 

19 Aug 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am 

PSSA Sport - Years 3 to 6 - Fagan Park, Galston 

Week 6 

25 Aug 
 

26 Aug 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am - Craft 
with Mrs Crouch at 10:30am 

PSSA Sport - Years 3 to 6 - Fagan Park, Galston 
 

Week 7 

30 Aug 

31 Aug 

31 Aug 
to 2 Sep 

01 Sept 

Father’s Day Stall (tbc - Monday 29 or Tues 30th) 

PSSA Zone Athletics - Sydney Olympic Park 

Camp Years 4 to 6 - Katoomba / Hill End / Bathurst 
-  Students to arrive at school by 6:30am 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11:30am - Craft 
with Mrs Crouch at 10:30am 

 

Week 8 

06 Sept 

08 Sept 

09 Sept 

Sydney Zoo Bungarribee - Years K to 3 

Arcadia Playgroup - 9:30am to 11am 

PSSA Sport - Years 3 to 6 - Fagan Park, Galston 
 

 Harper - for consistently 
striving to achieve her 
personal best in all 
areas of learning  
 

 Riley - for being a 
friendly and respectful 
class member, and 
always demonstrating 
his personal best  

STUDENT VALUE AWARDS TERM 3 - WEEK 4 

 Henry - for being a thoughtful 

and kind friend to everyone  

 

 Ben -  for always showing and 

giving kindness and respect to 

his peers and teachers  

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
https://arcadia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/events.html


PRINCIPALS REPORT (Cont.) 

however, it was not an option.  

Covid Updates 

I have attached the Covid-Smart measures for 

schools to this newsletter. Please take the time to 

familiarise yourself with these, the safety and 

wellbeing of all students, staff and community 

members is our priority. 

Spelling Bee 

Thank you Miss Misseldine for organising our 

annual NSW Premier’s Spelling Bee. Well done to 

all students who participated. Best of luck to Zoe 

and Samuel S who have progressed to the next 

round. 

Kind Regards, Nicole Pattison - Principal  

BRONZE AWARD RECIPIENTS MERIT AWARD RECIPIENTS 

TERM 3 - WEEK 4 - P.B.E.L AWARDS 

READING LOG AWARDS PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 



2022 EDUCATION AND BOOK WEEK 

GO TO OUR FACEBOOK PAGE OR WEB PAGE TO VIEW MORE PHOTOS 



Hi all, 

The 2022 Fundraising Schedule has been minimal 

as we do not currently have Fundraising 

Coordinator.  In the absence of a coordinator, the 

P&C have arranged a Cadbury’s Chocolate Drive for 

this term !  We have participated in this fundraiser on 

average about every second year, and it always 

proves very profitable and fun for the kids. 

The chocolate boxes have been ordered and will arrive this Friday, 19 August!   Each school 

student will bring home 1 box of chocolates to sell.   

We know from previous years that many students will sell 2 boxes, and some will be able to sell 10, 20 or 

30 boxes!  We really appreciate these families who put in so much effort into this fundraiser.  If you would 

like your child to take more than 1 box this coming Friday please text Dale on 0410 532 562 to  

advise this. 

Thank you to parent volunteers – Felicity, Paige and Teena who have offered to receive the boxes this 

Friday and hand them out to the classrooms. 

We do understand that some families prefer not to have chocolate in the house.  As such, if you would 

prefer not to participate in this fundraiser please let the P&C know before Friday. 

Once the 1st box is sold and money returned, each student will have the opportunity to take more boxes 

if they wish. 

For those who prefer not to participate in selling boxes, another great way to contribute is to assist with 

the counting of the money as 2 people need to be present and should not be left to 1 person.  Even just 

counting 1 of the weekly batches of money would be helpful. 

All money needs to be returned by the end of Term 3!  Thank you for your support! 

 Dale  - 2022 APS P&C Association President 
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**** ARCADIA CANTEEN - OPEN ON WEDNESDAYS - TERM 3 MENU **** 

THANK YOU NORTHWEST GROWERS, CASTLE HILL 

MALL FOR THE WONDERFUL FRESH 

FRUIT AND VEGETABLES ! CANTEEN HELPERS 

URGENTLY REQUIRED 

FOR CANTEEN 

PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE 

IF YOU CAN HELP IN THE CANTEEN 

WEDNESDAYS 

ALL DAY UNTIL 2:30PM OR 

RECESS 9:30AM UNTIL END NOON 

LUNCHTIME 1:30PM TO 2:30PM 

THANK YOU 











http://www.ericstendermeats.com.au/


https://www.moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-instructions/
http://www.agra2159.com.au/

